
Endeavor Elementary

PTO NEWS
Week of January 24, 2022

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
The next PTO meeting  will be Friday, February 25th at
9:30am. You can join us in person at the school or via
Zoom. Check future newsletters for the Zoom link!

Stay Connected! 

endeavorptorockets@gmail.com

@EEPTO

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/

We are back in person!  The Talent Show will be on
March 3rd at 6pm and we're looking for volunteers
to help us make it a great event.  Click here to see
how you can help!

*Questions? Please contact Alyssa Diemer at
alyssadiemer@gmail.com

TALENT SHOW

Attention Parents of 6th Graders!  We're looking
for some parents to help with planning this
year's Club 6 at Rocket Blast.  Club 6 is a special
area JUST FOR 6TH GRADERS where they can
hang out and have fun during Rocket Blast.  It's
something they look forward to and we want to
make this year's Club 6 the best yet!  If
interested or to learn more please contact Jen
Herman at jen.a.herman@gmail.com.

CLUB 6 HELP

Endeavor will be hosting our spring Scholastic Book
Fair  February 7-17. Look for more details coming home
with your student soon!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a5a923a57-talent


SCHOOL DANCE

YEARBOOK PHOTOS

The next Endeavor Night Out is at Marco's Pizza -
more details to come!

Do you have some great pictures from Endeavor events
like Trunk or Treat or spirit week?  Does your child like
seeing themselves in the yearbook?  If so, please submit
them for consideration for the yearbook.  You can email
the pictures to Endeavoryearbook2022@gmail.com.

SPIRIT STICKS
With the success of the Honor Roll Spirit Sticks,
we are in need of some volunteers once a month
to sell spirit sticks in the cafeteria! It would be
11:10-12:55 but with more volunteers, we can
split time! For more Information or interest,
please email Barb Mullins at
barbara.mullins@lakotaonline.com

We're looking for one or more parents to
volunteer to plan a school dance this spring.
This is a fun event for students and parents to
attend. There is typically a theme - in the past
we've had a Sock Hop and an 80s Night.  If this
sounds like something you'd be interested in
doing please reach out to the PTO at
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com for more info.

mailto:Endeavoryearbook2022@gmail.com

